
 
 
 
 
 
Consultation Responses 
 
♦ Response dated 25 August 2010 by Transport Scotland 
♦ Response dated 31 August 2010 by Environmental Health Services 
♦ Response dated 1 September 2010 by SEPA 
♦ Response dated 3 September 2010 by Scottish Water 
♦ Response dated 9 September 2010 by Roads and Transportation Services – Flood 

Services 
♦ Response dated 23 September 2010 by Roads and Transportation Services 
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SHIRE
COUNCIL

Enterprise Resources 
Executive Director Colin McDowall 

Roads and Transportation Services - Transportation Engineering

Memo

To: Area Manager 
Planning and Building Standards 
Hamilton 
FAO -lain Morton 
Area Manager Roads 
East Kilbride

Our ref: 
Your ref:

39/49/EK 
EK/10/0295

From:

If calling ask for: 
Phone: 
Date: 09 September 2010

cc:

Flood Prevention / Systems Officer

Subject: EK/10/0295 - Retrospective application for partial change of use to car wash. 200 
East Kilbride road, East Kilbride, Glasgow, G76 8RS 

I refer to your Planning Application Consultation dated 17th August 2010. I can confirm I have no 
objection to the proposed application in respect to flood risk. However, the following comments 
should be brought to the attention of the applicant.

The comments provided by SEPA indicate there have been issues with wastewater/trade effluent 
discharging onto the adjoining road, and ultimately entering the Kittoch Water through the road 
drainage system. The proposed measures appear to improve the previous drainage arrangements, 
however it should be noted that as Roads Authority South Lanarkshire Council, under Section 99 
of the Roads (Scotland) Act 1984, have the powers to prosecute parties found to be discharging 
water etc. onto a public road.

Therefore the drainage system proposed by the applicant must be designed and maintained to an 
acceptable standard to prevent any reoccurrence of water etc. flowing from the site.

I trust this is acceptable to you but should you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact

Montrose House, 154 Montrose Crescent, Hamilton ML3 6LB 
Email: enterprise. hq@southlanarkshire.gov.uk 
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